
 

 

  

UNIQUE  
BOTTLING MACHINE FOR LIQUID AND SEMILIQUID FOODSTUFF 
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UNIQUE stands for a group of medium-
speed packaging machines, suitable for 
bottling liquid or semiliquid foodstuff.  
Unique is composed of a series of 
rotative carousel mechanically 
connected together, proper for rinsing, 
filling and capping bottles.  
Thanks for the high customization 
available, unique is suitable to work 
with various foodstuff to satisfy each 
customer needs.  
 
 
Built in accordance with the highest 
European standard, Unique is a 
synonymous of reliability and solidity.  



 

 

 

MAIN 
CHARACTERISTICS 
 
 
- AUTOMATIC BOTTLES LOAD 
 
- CAROUSEL EQUIPPED WITH 12 RINSING 
CLAMP 
 
- DOSING DEVICE EQUIPPED WITH ELETRONIC 
FLOWMETER AND MEMBRANE VALVE  
 
- CAPPING CAROUSEL, COMPLETE WITH 
MECHANICAL / MAGNETIC SORTER, AND / OR 
CAROSELLO DI TAPPATURA, COMPLETO DI 
SORTER MECCANICO O MAGNETICO E/O 
AUTOMATIC DIE CUTTER 
 
- SIMPLE AND FAST SIZE CHANGE 
 
- REDUCED PLANTS DIMENSIONS 
 
- ULTRA CLEAN AVAILABLE, FOR ESL 
PRODUCTS 
 
- C.I.P. AND S.I.P. SYSTEM INTEGRATED 
 
 
 
 
 

 

APPLICATION SECTORS 

 

 
 

DAIRY PRODUCS 
- Fresh milk 
- ESL milk 
- Drinking yogurt 
- Kefir 
- Laben  

 
 
 

 

 
 

CANNING 
- Sauces 
- Tomatos 
- Soup 
- Vegetable 

puree 

 

 
 

EGGS PRODUCTS 

 

 
 

JUICES 
- Fruit juices 
- Isotonic drinks 
- Not carbonated 

drinks 

PACKS 
 
- GLASS BOTTLES WITH TWIST-OFF CAPS 
 
- PLASTIC BOTTLES (PE, PET, HDPE)  WITH SCREW CAPS 
 
- PLASTIC BOTTLES (PE, PET, HDPE)  WITH SEALED LIDS 
 
 

MACHINE CAPACITY 
 
- ABOUT 1000 BOTTLES / HOUR (1LT) 
 

  
 


